
 
 
 
  

Headteacher’s daily blog 
 

Date: Wednesday 3rd June  2020 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming back a larger number of key worker children today and hope 
they have a great day back at school, however different it might seem. The teachers are looking 
forward to getting back to their classrooms, although some of them are teaching different year 
groups. They are looking forward to the challenge of trying to teach small groups but also connect 
with those at home.  
 

Wishing you all the best 

Neil Henery 
 
 
 
 
 


